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December 20, 1983 

The Maldives authorities have requested technical assistance 
to discuss and assist in drafting new general banking legislation. It 
is proposed to accede to this request by sending a mission comprising 
Mr. Richard H. Miller, Advisor, Central Banking Department (head); 
Mrs. Philine R. Lachman, Assistant General Counsel, Legal Department; 
and Miss Moira Cowan, Secretary, Central Banking Department, to Male 
for about ten days from January 26, 1984. 

In the absence of a request for discussion by an Executive 
Director by noon on Tuesday, December 27, 1983, this proposal will be 
deemed to have been approved by the Executive Board and it will be so 
recorded in the minutes of the next meeting thereafter. 
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